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Weekly Liner update 
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Justin Bills <Justin.Bills@newmont.com> Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 3:13 PM
To: Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Tim,

 

Ames has nearly completed DCF advancement in the liner repair area. The only locations where liner is still exposed is
along the vent locations at the 9850 bench, as well as a few areas on the 9900 level. These vents will be repaired and
vacuum tested. Comanco is scheduled to arrive on site tomorrow 8/10/18 to perform the repairs. Ames will cover these
areas with DCF over the weekend. Early next week, a contractor will be brought in to survey the DCF. Newfields will
compile their CQA report and should have it available late next week, or early the following week.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions,

 

 

Thank you,

 

Justin Bills

Senior Environmental Specialist

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

 

T 719.689.4046

M 719.306.3388 
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